
 

MANLY VALE OSHC CENTRE 

M: 0430 369 288 E: mvoshc@primaryoshcare.com.au  

 

Dear Families, 

We hope you are enjoying term 3 as much as we are! Kindergarten children have 

been working on their independence and self-help skills during before school care 

this term. Our team are no longer taking children to their classroom in the morning to 

prepare them for the coming year. During Term 4 educators will no longer collect 

children and they will need to make their way to the hall, the children have been 

doing a fabulous job in the morning so far, taking themselves to their classroom and 

putting their belongings away. We hope that over the next 2 terms it is an easy 

transition to year 1 for all our kindergarten children.  

Thank you for your ongoing cooperation with casual bookings, most families are 

using my family lounge app to book on a casual basis. Please note we still require 

written notice for absences, you can also do this via the app or email, unfortunately 

we do not accept text messages.  

We have started our Health and Wellbeing program for Term 3 and the children are 

enjoying Dance on Tuesday and Touch Football on Thursdays. All children are 

encouraged to participate and learn or develop a skill. It has been lots of fun 

watching the children enjoy themselves during the program so far. 

 

From the Manly Vale OSHC Team 
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